
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

   

‘Where Stars Shine Brighter.’ 
...providing an outstanding education that ensures all pupils reach their greatest 

potential and live by life’s highest values. 

 

FORTHCOMING 

EVENTS… 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Marine 

Academy 

Primary  

Newsletter 
 

December 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers of Marine Academy Primary pupils, 

As we head into the Christmas holidays, I wanted to reflect on the last 

twelve months and to take this opportunity to thank the Marine 

Academy Primary team, who have been brilliant in their steadfast 

commitment to ensuring an outstanding education for your children. 

However hard this is (and it has been very difficult for so much of the 

time), they have never stopped, not once, and always continued to put 

our children at the centre of everything they do. I am not so sure, that 

any of us thought last Christmas that we’d still be coping with the 

pandemic this Christmas. Nobody at the end of March 2020 would have 

envisaged that in December 2021 we would still be so affected by the 

pandemic. Indeed, with the Omicron variant about to become the 

dominant strain of the virus in the UK, the hard reality is that we are likely 

to see some very challenging days ahead of us. I also wanted to thank 

all of you for your support, patience and understanding throughout this 

time; we certainly have the best group of Parents/Carers that a school 

could ask for! Thank you all for everything throughout 2021 – it has been 

a successful calendar year for Marine Academy Primary. We have 

achieved so much and ensured that every child’s happiness, safety and 

learning has always been at the heart of what we do; this would not 

have been possible without your backing. 

Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to say goodbye to Mr Ferry, 

wish him well and thank him for his dedication to our mission, of 

providing an outstanding education to ensure that all pupils achieve 

their greatest potential and live by life’s highest values, throughout his 

time with us. 

I wish you and your families a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New 

Year.  

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Siobhan Meredith 

Dates for your Diary 

First day of Term 3: 5th January 

Last day of Term 3: 18th February 

First day of Term 4: 28th February 

Last day of Term 4: 8th April 

First day of Term 5: 25th April 

Bank Holiday: 2nd May 

Last day of Term 5: 27th May 

First day of Term 6: 8th June 

Last day of Term 6: 26th July 

 

During INSET Days for Marine 

Academy Primary the Early Years 

Holiday Club will be closed: 

Tuesday 4th January – INSET day 

Tuesday 7th June – INSET day 

Wednesday 27th July – INSET day 

Please click here for the 2022/2023 

Term Dates. 

 

https://www.marineacademy.org.uk/s/Marine-Academy-Primary-Term-Dates-2022-23.pdf
https://www.marineacademy.org.uk/s/Marine-Academy-Primary-Term-Dates-2022-23.pdf


   

Year 6 – Year 6 have had an extremely 

fun-filled month with lots of festive 

celebrations, after the completion of their 

awesome learning. The children have 

concluded their Geography based topic 

'Local Fieldwork' and as a result, they 

produced brilliant essays, which really 

highlighted their knowledge and 

understanding of the topic. Year 6 have 

all designed and made their own wooden 

toy with moving parts, as part of their 

Design and Technology learning. They had 

the opportunity to use hacksaws to cut 

out parts for their wooden toys, after 

accurately measuring. We are really 

looking forward to all of the fabulous 

lessons we have planned for the New 

Year. The whole Year 6 team wishes you a 

wonderful and magical Christmas! 

Year 4 – Term 2 is always an exciting and busy one but Year 4 

managed to continue to produce an array of amazing learning! From 

making a clay aarti in RE, creating their own moving mechanism in 

Design Technology and learning about endangered animals in 

English, Year 4 have worked so hard! We have all loved having Ms Bell 

teach us Spanish this term (adults included) and it has been great to 

see the children's confidence develop, to be able to speak Spanish 

outside of their lessons. Big well done to those children who have 

been awarded with the Spanish bags this term, we are excited to see 

who will get it in Term 3! Since the beginning of the year, we have had 

the opportunity to learn how to play Samba. This has been a fantastic 

opportunity and we thank Mr Glynn for all of his hard work. 

In addition to producing amazing learning, we got into the Christmas 

spirit when making our class and school Christmas videos, we hope 

you love them as much as we enjoyed making them! We hope you all 

have a safe and wonderful Christmas and we look forward to 

welcoming you to Term 3 on Tuesday 4th January 2022. 

Reception – Reception had a 

super Space Day this term. The 

children took part in Science 

experiments, made alien 

crispy cakes and watched a 

Space film. The children have 

been creating galaxies as part 

of their Art learning using 

chalks, as well as designing 

handprint aliens. During 

Maths, the children have 

enjoyed collecting data and 

finding out information, as well 

as solving problems, which 

involve sharing and halving. 

Daily, the children's 

confidence is increasing when 

it comes to reading and 

writing. It is wonderful to see 

the children choosing to write 

and wanting to impress their 

teachers. Well done to all the 

Reception children on their 

dedication and enthusiasm 

when learning the Nativity 

songs and lines; we hope you 

enjoyed the recording. They 

really are superstars! 

 

 

Year 3 – What an excellent month Year 3 have had, working incredibly hard 

throughout all subjects. The children have immersed themselves in their 

Geography unit 'Villages, Towns and Cities' with visits to St Budeaux and Calstock. 

The children had the experience to practise using fieldwork study skills to collect 

and compare data from two different settlements. Their experiences of travelling 

by train and collecting data is so valuable as the children progress through the 

years and have further opportunities in future Geography topics. In addition, Year 

3 visited White River Cinema in St. Austell and The Box Museum, Plymouth as part 

of their retrieval practice from last term’s History topic, 'Prehistoric Britain'. The 

children were able to recall and retrieve lots of facts from their History lessons in 

school and made clear links to the activities provided by the museum. In school, 

Year 3 have had lots of discussions in RE and SMSC lessons about the importance 

of celebrating differences and other cultures. The children have shared excellent 

ideas about what 'family' means to them and how they like to spend their time 

together with their family. With Christmas fast approaching, the children have 

discussed the meaning of Christmas and the many family traditions at Christmas 

time. Everybody in Year 3 is excited to continue the fantastic learning in 2022! 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 Year 5 – Year 5 have had a fun and productive term resulting in some fabulous discussions and learning! In English, 

the children have studied the book ‘Secrets of Stonehenge’, an information text, which helped them practice writing 

high level sentence structures, which included parenthesis and relative clauses. For their independent final written 

piece of work, they were able to combine the skills they have been enhancing with their knowledge of ‘Slums’ to 

create their own information article. In their Geography topic ‘Slums’, Year 5 have learnt how, why and where slums 

form, then have deepened their knowledge by assessing what the problems associated with slums are and how they 

may be resolved. In Design Technology, they also applied their knowledge of slums, looking at the problems with 

sanitation in particular, leading them to research, design, build, test and evaluate their own water filters. Science has 

once again been a fun topic this term, where Year 5 examined materials and their properties, testing their durability, 

practical application, dissolving propensities and reversible/irreversible capacities. In Maths, the children have been 

analysing statistics presented in a variety of forms and succeeded in multiplying and dividing by 10, 100 and 1000. 

What a constructive and enjoyable term. The Year 5 team would like to thank the children for their resilience and 

persistence and wish them and their families a well-deserved, happy and restful Christmas! 

Pre-School – What a busy time it has been for the children in Pre-

School. They have created amazing Christmas cards, practised lots of 

songs, which we hope you enjoyed watching us sing in our videos, 

and finished their topic learning all about 'Awesome Autumn'. The 

children had a superb WOW moment, where they learnt all about 

their new topic, which will be 'We're Going on a Bear Hunt' in the new 

year. Pre-School children and staff are looking forward to welcoming 

their new friends in January. We wish Mrs Brenton all the best with her 

new class in Reception and we welcome Miss Sanders to Puffin Class. 

We hope you have a lovely Christmas, and we look forward to seeing 

you in the new year. 

 

 



Nursery – This term in Turtle Class, we have had a great time continuing to learn our Nursery Rhyme ‘Hey Diddle 

Diddle’. The children have created some fantastic moons using bubble wrap and paint and have also been 

focusing on retelling the Nursery Rhyme using some character props. They have also been busy creating some 

lovely artwork for their Christmas cards and calendars. The children have worked really hard to learn their Christmas 

songs this term.  Super learning Turtles! 

Apply for a School Place 

If your child was born between 01 September 2017 and 31 August 2018, they will be due to 

start Reception in September 2022. If you would like them to join our Marine Academy Primary 

family, you must apply through Plymouth City Council for their place (even if they already 

attend our Pre-School). You can apply here until 15th January 2022. If you know anyone who 

has a child that starts school in September 2022, please do share this information with them. 

You can find more about life at Marine Academy Primary here. 

    

Year 2 – This term the Year 2 children have been exploring their Geography topic of ‘What a Wonderful World’. The 

children have just finished writing their essays, where they have been examining climates in different continents. We 

have been impressed by the knowledge the children have retained, and our Super Choices and Headteacher’s 

Prize lists have been jammed pack with names across the year group. The children have been so resilient when 

writing at length, making us so incredibly proud. In English, the children have been exploring the non-chronological 

book 'Could a Penguin Ride a Bike?' as inspiration for their own fact files, on animals from all over the globe. Did you 

know an anaconda can grow to six meters long? In Maths, the children have been consolidating their money unit 

by finding equal amounts of coins and notes. They have put this into practice at ‘Cafe Watso’ and bought treats for 

break time, using our class bank. In Science, the children have been looking at ‘Mini Worlds’ where they have been 

observing animal environments closely. This has included identifying and classify living organisms or objects that 

have never been alive. In Design Technology, the children have been designing and creating moveable Christmas 

cards and Christmas decorations, which have been displayed on our whole school Christmas tree. Year 2 were 

really excited to take these home on the last day of term to add to your own trees with pride. Thank you so much for 

your continuous support throughout this term. We can’t wait to see you all in the New Year! 

Year 1 – The children in Year 1 had an exciting month in December! They wrote letters to the Head Elf of the North 

Pole in their English lessons. The children had to write ways in which the elves could catch Santa, who at the time, 

was on holiday. The children thought of great ideas and wrote them down using perfect sentences. Mr Andrews has 

been blown away at how far all the children have progressed with their writing. The children have also continued to 

produce excellent Maths learning, Mrs Marchant was impressed with how the children were able to solve tricky 

addition and subtraction problems. Over the course of the month, the children have continued to explore maps in 

the Geography topic, ‘Location, Location, Location!’ They created some amazing maps of the school and 

undertook an orienteering task around the school. The children have been getting into the Christmas spirit and 

enjoyed practising songs for all of the parents to enjoy. They can’t wait for you all to see! All of the staff in Year 1 wish 

everyone a very merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. We look forward to seeing you for another exciting term in 

January. 

 

 

Extra-Curricular Activities 

Here is a video of children in Cheerleading Club showing off some of their 

dance and singing skills they have learnt this term with Plymouth City 

Patriots Cheerleaders! 

We are excited for Extra-Curricular Activities to resume on 10th January 

2022. 

 

https://www.plymouth.gov.uk/schoolseducationchildcareskillsandemployability/schooladmissions/applyschoolplace/applyinfantorprimaryreceptionorfoundationschoolplace
https://www.marineacademy.org.uk/primary/home
https://youtu.be/lMKUy_8i-ik


 

Online Safety 

Each month, we will continue to share with you some advice to further support your 
child to be safe online. If you have any questions or queries then please do contact a 

member of the Primary Admin Team or email primary@marineacademy.org.uk to 
arrange a time to virtually meet about Computing and Online Safety. We are always 

more than happy to help you out! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Instagram is a photo, video, and message sharing app with a community of people that use it to connect with each 

other through their passions and interests. Instagram is especially popular among teens: they use it to capture special 

moments, relate to one another, and carry conversations in a fun way—using photos, videos, filters, comments, 

captions, emojis, and hashtags. Instagram runs on Apple iOS, Android devices, and the web. 

 

The minimum age to have an Instagram account is 13. Instagram require everyone to be at least 13 to use Instagram 

and have asked new users to provide their age when they sign up for an account. While many people are honest about 

their age, they know that young people are not always truthful about their date of birth. Instagram want to do more to 

stop this from happening, but verifying a person’s age online is complex and something many in the social media 

industry are grappling with. To address this challenge, they are developing new artificial intelligence and machine 

learning technology to help keep teens safer and apply new age-appropriate features. 

To learn more about safety on Instagram, please visit: https://www.instagram.com/creators/guide/tools-for-a-safe-

positiveexperience/17876204894093335/ 

Privacy is important on Instagram. There are a number of tools you can share with your teen that will give them more 

control over their digital identity and footprint. One of the first things you want to talk about is whether their account is 

going to be public or private. We recommend that teens make their account private, which is why anyone under 18 

who signs up to Instagram will have the option to choose between a public or private account, with private selected by 

default. Understanding that they have control over who sees and interacts with the things they post online will 

empower teens to be themselves on Instagram, while helping them to stay safe online. Instagram want to strike the 

right balance of giving over 13s all the things they love about Instagram, while also keeping them safe. They do not 

want young people to be contacted by adults they do not know or do not want to hear from, and we believe having a 

private account is the best way to prevent that from happening. 

Please remember though that you do need to be a teen to have Instagram, as the minimum age is 13 years old. 

mailto:primary@marineacademy.org.uk
https://www.instagram.com/creators/guide/tools-for-a-safe-positiveexperience/17876204894093335/
https://www.instagram.com/creators/guide/tools-for-a-safe-positiveexperience/17876204894093335/


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dojo Milestone Postcards 
Each week a huge number of Dojo Milestone Postcards are 

posted to children’s homes to celebrate the number of Dojos 
that they have achieved! We love seeing children with their 
postcards at home; please send photos of your children with 
their postcards to primary@marineacademy.org.uk or as a 
message to the @MarineAcademyPrimary Facebook page. 

Interested in joining a sports 

club? 

You can access a huge 

directory of clubs across 

Plymouth via this website: 

https://plymouthsportsgazette.

com/find-a-club/ 

 

 

Christmas Holiday Game Ideas 

Here are some fun game ideas that you could do at home with friends 

and family. It could be Christmas themed but doesn’t have to be! 

 Hot and Cold. Hide an item to find. When the person 

searching get close to the item they are getting hotter and when 

they get farther away from the item they are cold.  

 Memory Game. Put items in a box or on a tray. Take it in 

turns to close your eyes and then guess what item has been 

removed. 

 Guess Who? Make tags with names of Christmas characters 

and words. Kris Kringle, Santa, Mrs. Claus, Scrooge, Tiny Tim, 

Rudolf, Frosty, Candy Cane, etc. 

 Christmas Pass the Parcel. 

Play pass the parcel with a 

Christmassy themed surprise 

in the middle. 

 

mailto:primary@marineacademy.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/MarineAcademyPrimary
https://plymouthsportsgazette.com/find-a-club/
https://plymouthsportsgazette.com/find-a-club/


 



 

Kooth have a wide range of things going on this month to support young people's wellbeing throughout what can 

sometimes be a difficult time of year. This month their #YouAreNotAlone #Christmas21 campaigns are aimed at 

supporting those who may be struggling or feeling lonely this holiday season. Kooth is still available during the 

holiday period and their chat availability can be found in the resources below along with their December ‘What's 

On’ guide and new Parent/Carer support pack. 

 Kooth Holiday Period Chat Availability Resources: Click here to view resources  

 What’s On Kooth This Month posters – December: Click here to view resources  

 Kooth's Parent and Carers Support Pack: Click here to view resources  

 Kooth in the Capital Report: Click here to view resources  

Access free, confidential and anonymous support whenever you need.  

Christmas can be a lonely time for some people. If you or someone you know is struggling and want to talk about 

what’s on your mind - Kooth is available during the holiday season. #YouAreNotAlone #Christmas21  

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fkoothplc.us2.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Dd59bd9b5bcf63d9845647aa1f%26id%3Db7de4f8698%26e%3Dfbab88cf49&data=04%7C01%7Cpublichealth-mailbox%40devon.gov.uk%7Cb18dcad51d374c46e4db08d9b4ebc9d3%7C8da13783cb68443fbb4b997f77fd5bfb%7C0%7C0%7C637739747060161810%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=ugqfQret%2B2F0gc3N6icwOyQLqbtYYZ2wT5DktgTKLNg%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fkoothplc.us2.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Dd59bd9b5bcf63d9845647aa1f%26id%3Dc7bc881b9f%26e%3Dfbab88cf49&data=04%7C01%7Cpublichealth-mailbox%40devon.gov.uk%7Cb18dcad51d374c46e4db08d9b4ebc9d3%7C8da13783cb68443fbb4b997f77fd5bfb%7C0%7C0%7C637739747060161810%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=HWZNfx3GJGAuRslYlZAhUfs%2FvnMj7K24ZwWTF%2BQp8pc%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fkoothplc.us2.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Dd59bd9b5bcf63d9845647aa1f%26id%3D2829e09e6e%26e%3Dfbab88cf49&data=04%7C01%7Cpublichealth-mailbox%40devon.gov.uk%7Cb18dcad51d374c46e4db08d9b4ebc9d3%7C8da13783cb68443fbb4b997f77fd5bfb%7C0%7C0%7C637739747060171806%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=DhfNJ%2FqyYHrwG2nT7pR5QNuBl%2F8Hu4IqNekHuV0zvl8%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fkoothplc.us2.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Dd59bd9b5bcf63d9845647aa1f%26id%3D7458c56684%26e%3Dfbab88cf49&data=04%7C01%7Cpublichealth-mailbox%40devon.gov.uk%7Cb18dcad51d374c46e4db08d9b4ebc9d3%7C8da13783cb68443fbb4b997f77fd5bfb%7C0%7C0%7C637739747060181810%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=6FKd4iMSwDfEEQ2QfOsKmTcxdeH3JP%2B49qrynYoqhnY%3D&reserved=0


Positive Lunchtime Behaviour 
 

   
 

  
During the Summer Term of 2020/2021, we introduced the Marine Academy Primary children to the five 

consistencies that adults would be looking for throughout lunchtimes. As and when adults see these 

consistencies, children are rewarded with tokens to go into the token box. The box has three lines drawn on 

it and each time the children collectivey reach one of the lines, there is a whole school treat.  

In December the children reached the first of the lines and chose to have a Movie Afternoon. This afternoon 

was kindly funded by one of our Governors and Local Councillor, Pat Patel. We are so grateful to Councillor 

Patel for his contribution, which truly made the afternoon an exciting one for all! Each class chose the film 

that they wanted to watch and the treats that they would like to snack on, then Mrs Meredith and Mrs 

Jones went shopping! A great afternoon was had by all! 

 

 
   

 

 



    
 

How to be Dementia-Friendly this Festive Season 

Whether planning activities and celebrations at home or looking for ways to help when out and about – we love to 
encourage dementia-friendly behaviour all year round (of course!). But, given the festive season is fast approaching, 

we’ve put together some helpful hints and tips tailored for this time of year, meaning everyone can be as 
comfortable as possible. 

 

Celebrations at home 

Create a quiet space 

It’s always a good idea to make sure there is somewhere for people to take breaks if feeling overwhelmed by 
celebrations. A quiet room that’s easily accessible can be a great help. Be sure to check in with those who need 
additional support throughout the day, and let them know there is a quiet space available. 

Food and drink  

Common symptoms of dementia can make eating and drinking more challenging. Memory loss, difficulties 
identifying food and drink items, and sight loss can all make it more difficult to eat and drink well.  

It’s helpful to consider preferences and what is likely to appeal most to your guests. Easy to hold portions such as 
finger foods are a good idea, and non-verbal communication such as holding up a mug when offering a cup of tea 
can also be helpful.  

Decorations and layout 

Think about decorations and layout in your home. Although festive decorations can be great in prompting 
reminiscence and conversation, try not to make things look too different and potentially disorientating. Ensure 
toilets are easily accessible and use signs if possible. 

Cosy activities 

Stay warm and plan some inclusive activities to do at home. Why not prepare a memory box as a festive gift. You 
could use items from around the home - photos, CD’s, recipes or pieces of jewellery - anything that sparks 
conversation and happy memories! 

Or, plan a day of reminiscing. You could cook a loved one’s favourite childhood recipe or sweet treat, make a playlist, 
and watch old films. 

 

Out and about 

Lend a helping hand 

Do you know a neighbour who might need a helping hand, or who can’t venture out in the cold weather? If you’re 
making a trip to the local shop or post office why not ask if they need anything. Something as simple as picking up 
stamps, or taking letters to the post box can help someone stay connected to friends and family. 

Volunteer your time 

Keep an eye out for local events or organisations who might need assistance this time of year. Reach out to local 
care homes to ask if they need help writing Christmas cards to residents, or volunteer as a marshal or helper at a 
local event. 

Show your understanding 

Something as simple as acknowledging that some people may need longer to pay at tills, might become 
disorientated in shops and might become overwhelmed in public places can go a long way to helping someone feel 
safer when out and about. 

Having patience and understanding and identifying situations where you can help can work wonders. 

 



We are very excited to be Highly Commended in the Creativity and Innovation category of the Renaissance Awards 2021! 

The Renaissance Awards celebrate the creativity, success and achievement of schools and individuals in reading, assessment 
and mathematics across the 2020/21 school year. Imagination is at the heart of teaching and learning, and creativity is the key 

to getting children engaged and motivated. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Marine Academy Primary had a brilliant time putting together a whole school version of ‘Merry Xmas 

Everybody’ by Slade that you can watch here: Marine Academy Primary wishes you a Merry Christmas! 

Classes all created their own Christmas Video, whilst Reception put on a Nativity, and you can watch them 

by clicking on the class names below. We hope you enjoy watching them!  

Turtle Class Puffin Class Penguin Class Reception Nativity 

Class RAF Class RHR Class 1SA Class 1MM 

Class 2CW Class 2TG Class 3CC Class 3JN 

Class 4AV Class 4LG Class 5AD Class 5LI 

Class 6DK Class 6AW 

https://youtu.be/xbzzhe6Zj-0
https://youtu.be/ynXvGEbXRYQ
https://youtu.be/egqGlDEbebk
https://youtu.be/LB8_omGhMvc
https://youtu.be/faGiXT46Uz0
https://youtu.be/euPr9Cu3GLg
https://youtu.be/_0LNNrwxV9k
https://youtu.be/Bmf_SjrLkf8
https://youtu.be/9iq8r6pNQNs
https://youtu.be/vI-PBm5XPXE
https://youtu.be/1X7aDNfQgsI
https://youtu.be/P4jV6ADYm1M
https://youtu.be/yTZzJ-1Ea6Q
https://youtu.be/8KYRajLuHck
https://youtu.be/wRNBEPGJmFQ
https://youtu.be/Pu3hartDBq0
https://youtu.be/nU05QOEqAgw
https://youtu.be/mTXsGgV998M
https://youtu.be/lIiFuUDyhHw


 



 

 

 

 



training for 
parents 

This free event is designed to support primary school parents. 

We know from current research that children of all ages who read for pleasure perform better 

in all subjects. Reading for pleasure also builds empathy, improves wellbeing and has a 

dramatic impact on life outcomes. This session will explore practical tips on how to help your 

child to foster a love of reading. 

This 45 minute session is free to all parents who have children at primary school. 

Choice of dates and times: 

Wednesday 30th March 2022 7pm – 7.45pm 

Thursday 23rd June 2022 7pm – 7.45pm 

Visit https://www.dandelionlearning.co.uk/raising-a-reader-top-tips-for-parents-to-foster-a-love-

of-reading-free-training/  

Pet Henshaw and Tre Christopher are Dandelion Learning. They deliver high quality English training and 
support for schools across the UK and internationally. Having worked as Primary school teachers, 
Subject Leaders and Consultants, Pet and Tre have a combined experience in Education of almost 50 
years and have trained over 12,000 teachers. 

https://www.dandelionlearning.co.uk/raising-a-reader-top-tips-for-parents-to-foster-a-love-of-reading-free-training/
https://www.dandelionlearning.co.uk/raising-a-reader-top-tips-for-parents-to-foster-a-love-of-reading-free-training/


training for 
parents 

This event is designed to help primary school parents with home learning. 

In this session we will explore: 

 Grammatical terminology. Consolidate your understanding of word classes 

including nouns, verbs, adjectives, determiners, conjunctions, pronouns and 

adverbs. 

 Ways to support your child at home with their understanding of grammar. 

This 45 minute session is free to all parents who have children at primary school. 

Thursday 17th February 2022 7pm – 7.45pm 

Tuesday 21st June 2022 7pm – 7.45pm 

Visit https://www.dandelionlearning.co.uk/helping-parents-with-home-learning-

getting-to-grips-with-grammar/ 

https://www.dandelionlearning.co.uk/helping-parents-with-home-learning-getting-to-grips-with-grammar/
https://www.dandelionlearning.co.uk/helping-parents-with-home-learning-getting-to-grips-with-grammar/


 

Marine Academy Primary is taking part in a new reading initiative that you 
and your child may be interested in. 

 

Britannica Magazine - the oldest, most trusted source of factual information across the word - is 
launching a new and exciting children’s non-fiction magazine to engage children in reading, support child 

development and academic ability, and explore interests without screen time. 
 

If you sign up to an annual Print + Digital subscription, you’ll 
receive a free copy of the Britannica Children’s Encyclopaedia 

(worth £25). 
 

What’s more, for every ten families who subscribe to the magazine under our school’s name, we’ll 
receive £100 to spend on non-fiction books for our classrooms and library, and support our school’s 

reading initiatives for this year. 
 

If you would like to take a look at the launch issue, you can view it here:  
https://issuu.com/whatonearthbooks/docs/britannica_sample_issue_01_nov 

We’re really excited to be part of this initiative to get children reading and 
engaged in fun, exciting non-fiction stories, facts, jokes, and more. 

 
Please consider subscribing online at britannicamagazine.com. It’s a perfect 

Christmas gift! And please remember to choose Marine Academy Primary at 
the online checkout to make sure your subscription counts towards our free 

books! 
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